
 
 
 
 
 
August 9, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 795 
RE:  Announcing the cancellation of 40' service from the NS ramp in Greensboro to the 
West Coast effective August 14, 2006. 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain announces that effective on August 14, 2006 we will cancel the 40' westbound 
service from the NS ramp in Greensboro, NC (GRS) to Los Angeles (LAX), Oakland (OAK), 
Portland (POR) and Seattle (SEA) that had been previously announced in Stack Fact 747.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  For 40' service outbound from the Greensboro 
area, you may still use the CSX ramp in Charlotte, NC to: LA (Long Beach), Oakland (OAK), 
Portland (POR) and Seattle (SEA). 
 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative with any questions regarding this new opportunity. 
 
We appreciate your business. 

 
 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S 


